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LOOKING AHEAD  
Daily office 8.00am & 5.30pm Monday - Thursday this week  

Sun 24 July 10am Mass for the Feast for St Mary Magdalene 
Sat 30 July  9am Seaside Trip by Leopold Estate Board (see 

notice for more details) 
Sun 31 July 10am Mass for Trinity 10 
Sat 6 August 12-3pm Summer Market 
Sun 7 Aug 10am Mass for the Transfiguration 
Sat 13 Aug 2-6pm Wedding Blessing in church 
Sun 14 Aug 10am Mass for Trinity 12 
Sun 21 Aug  10am Mass for Trinity 13 (Sr Judith Blackburn) 
Sun 28 Aug 10am Mass for Trinity 14 (Fr Mark Aitkin) 
Sun 4 Sept 10am Mass for Trinity 15 
Sun 4 Sept 7pm Young People’s Service 
Sun 11 Sept 10am Mass to celebrate the renewal of our building 

and 100 years since the birth of Fr. Gresham 
Kirkby 

Sat 17 Sept 10am-5pm Open House 
Sun 18 Sept 1-5pm Open House 
Sun 18 Sept 10am Mass for St Matthew 

Wed 21 Sept 6.45pm PCC Meeting 
Sun 25 Sept 10am Mass for Michael & All Angels 
Sun 2 October 10am Mass for St Francis 
Sun 2 October 2pm A Service of Thanksgiving & Blessing for our 

pets and other animals 
 
 

Monthly Church Clean - Dates for 2016   

Saturdays 10-12 noon:   13 August, 10 September, 8 

October, 12 November, 10 December 

 
 
 
 

Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 

Next Sunday: 10th Sunday after Trinity 
 

Hymns:   188   77   106    317 music group   

Ecclesiastes 1:2, 12-14, 2:18-23   Burnette 2 Colossians 3:1-11  Joanna 
     Psalm 49  Gospel:   Luke 12:13-21     Intercessions: Burnette 

Chalice: Toni    Sidespeople:  Helen/Elaine 
Vicar   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833                                                   
Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   020 7515 4938                     

Churchwarden:  Safia Dimsdale  
  

DONATIONS gratefully received for our roof fund by cheque payable to  

St Paul's, Bow common, Gift Aided where possible 
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THE PARISH OF 

ST. PAUL WITH ST. LUKE    
 BOW COMMON 

Sunday 24 July 2016 
 

Jesus said, Woman why are you weeping, for whom are you looking? 
 

Mass for Mary Magdalene 
 

Hymns:   173   235    287    508 music group   
 

Song of Solomon 3:1-4  Benjy   2 Corinthians 5:14-17  Mary S 

     Psalm 42   Gospel: John 20:1-2, 11-18     Intercessions: Jo 

Chalice: Hendrika    Sidespeople:  Mary S/Nikki 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:                                                                      
Edmond Brien, William Jarvis, Naomi Harris, Esther Christian, Margaret Lind-
Smith, Anthony Ali; Margaret Diss, John Christian, Rachel Christian, Jackie 

Lelkes, Jim Mulhern, Isobel Coates, Ray Williams, Charlie Berry 
Dawn Smith, Constance Cole-Wilson, Nojahan Hamid, Margaret Whiteley 

Mark Emmerson, Jeanette Chilcott, Iyabo Kadiri, Jane Keefe, Cresta Adcock                              
Sharni Josephine, , Jim Moore, Audrey Mameli, John Rowe,  Angela Bahn                                 

Sheena McMain, Blesie Smith, Maureen Gilbert, Lily McCarthy, John McLean,         

For our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 

July Year’s Mind:  Stephen Fethney, Bill Mitchell  
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Summer Market    TWO WEEKS TO GO!  We are 

holding a Summer Market to raise funds for our church on 
Saturday 6 August 2016 from 12.00noon to 3pm.    

As well as offering our own goods for sale; local people, 
community groups, friends and neighbours will be able to 

hire a table for £10.  (We have hired 10 tables)  
If you would like to get involved or would like to hire a table 

for the day, then talk to Toni or Mthr. Bernadette. 
 

 

 A BIG THANK YOU FROM Tower Hamlets Food 

Bank for our generosity in responding to their 
appeal for food – our donation really will make 

a difference! 

 

ALMA – A big thank you to all who donated 
generously to our ALMA link Church in 

Mozambique.  The £364.74 we raised will 
go towards their current building 

programme.  Just to update you that St 
Monica’s is now a pastoral zone, which is the 

more or less the same as being a parish and 
their parish priest is Fr. Felix Macane.   

 
The photo shows Fr. Felix being blessed for ministry in the 

newly formed parish (pastoral zone). 

 

Bottle Tombola:  Just a gentle reminder to the 10 people 
who generously offered to donate a bottle a month for the 
bottle tombola at our Christmas Bazaar in November - we are 

now half way through the year. If you have forgotten in recent 
months, don’t worry, you have time to catch up.   

If you are not sure where to put them, then talk to Toni or 

Mthr. Bernadette 

 

Tuesday Sale: Mary, Isabel and their team take a well-earned 

break during August. 
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PCC highlights: 
 

Safeguarding: We have caught up with our Safeguarding 

tasks and most people have now have had their DBS checks 
confirmed. 
 

Transformations Group:  We have set up a Transformation 

Group to co-ordinate the second stage of our repairs where 
we will be exploring options re:  wiring, lighting and heating.  

Members of the group are Safia, Julian, Mthr. Bernadette and 
Ruth (who has kindly agreed to lead). 

 

Car Parking: Zip Cars will be renting three car parking 
spaces on a one year contract from August and will bring in 

much needed income. 
  

St Paul with St Luke’s School: This has been an incredible 

year for our church school.  Earlier this year they got ‘GOOD’ 
in both the SIAMS inspection and the Ofsted Inspection. Now 

we have just heard that Year 6 have done amazingly well in 
their SATs and the school has won an award for healthy 

eating. 
 

Little Lights: Our mums and toddlers play group which runs 

Fridays from 1.30-3pm in our church hall will take a well-
earned break during the summer holidays and will re-open in 

the new term. 
 

Summer Market Saturday 6 August 12.3pm:  We still have 
tables available, so continue to spread the word. 
 

Open House: 17th & 18th September:  PCC informed that 
volunteers are still needed to offer tours and hospitality on 

this very important week end. 

 

Mission Action Plan:  PCC updated about Agencies Day 

which was attended by many of our partners in the 
community.  There will be a Congregation Away Day in the 

autumn. 


